

Naseby Road, Alum Rock, Birmingham, B8 3HG

0121 566 6500 • enquiry@corerockwood.academy Headteacher: Sofia Darr

14th January 2022

Dear Parents/Carers

The Queen's Platinum Jubilee - Friday 18th February 2022

To mark the Queen's Platinum Jubilee, there is to be an additional public holiday. This date falls within a half term break; therefore, schools have been requested to allocate an alternative day off within term time.

We have selected Friday 18th February 2022 (Friday before half term) as the public holiday and the school will be closed to all students.

Following the Spring half term break, Monday 28th February 2022, is an INSET day and the school is closed to all students. Students return to school on Tuesday 1st March 2022 at the normal time.

Yours sincerely

r G Williams Senior Headteacher